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There are two upcoming literature projects.

As mentioned in my previous article, there is another chapter project – this time using
Alateen-Hope for Children of Alcoholics (B-3). All you have to do is select a meeting topic,
select a brief quote from the book on the topic, and develop five questions that can stimulate
conversation on this topic for group discussion.

Send these to the World Service Office by October 15, 2009 at
Al-Anon Family Group Headquarters, Inc., 1600 Corporate Landing Parkway, Virginia
Beach, VA 23454, fax to 757-563-1655 or e-mail at wso@al-anon.org, Attn: B-3 Lit.
Project. Also, please submit your name, group name, state and address. These topics and
questions will be on the CAL Sample Chapter page at www.al-anon.org/members from
January through March 2010.

Also, take a look at the website for some meeting topics from In All Our Affairs: Making
Crises Work for You (B-15). Check out Cal’s Corner in the August Forum too.

“Following a motion from the 2008 World Service Conference, the WSO is preparing a book
about Al-Anon’s history. The book will tell Al-Anon’s story from the perspective of Al-
Anon members, including those whose personal progress involved working in Al-Anon
service on the challenging issues of their day.” Hopefully, your DRs received this
information via e-mail from me.

I will be unable to attend the AWSC meeting as I am having surgery. However, I will do my
best to get all the information in hard copy to the AWSC meeting. I look forward to seeing
you at the Fall Assembly.

Yours in Al-Anon Service,

Jean W.
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